UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Federal Trade Commission
WASHINGTO®,.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary

May 11, 2020
Open Markets Institute

Re: In the Matter of Rerto-Own Store Swaps$ie No. 1910074, C4714, C4715,
C4716

Dear Anonymous:

Thank you for your comment of March 27, 2020, regarding the proposed consent orders
accepted by the Federal Trade Commission for publc comment in the cdpiicened matter.
The Commission has placed your comment on the public record pursuant to thsSEorisn
Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.RA43(b)(6)(i), and has given it serious consideration in connection
with its decision concerning whether to accord final approval to the proposed consent orders.
Your comment raises tworimary concerns about the gosed consent orderd) the
Commission used the wrong legal standard in evaluating the parties’ store swaps; and (2) the
Commission’s complaints for Aaron’s, Inc., and Buddy's Newco, LLC should have included an
interlocking directorate countBoth of hese concerns are addressed in stateniesiied by the
Commission when it voted to place the proposed orders on the public record.



